
 

 

MID SUSSEX DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

Audit of Accounts 2016/17 
 

Conclusion of Audit and Availability of the Statement of Accounts 
 
In accordance with Regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, notice is hereby given 
that: 
 

1. The audit of accounts of Mid Sussex District Council has been concluded for  the year ended 31 
March 2017. 

2. The rights conferred on local government electors by Section 25 of the Local Audit and 
Accountability Act 2014 (LAAA 2014) are to: 

a) inspect and make copies of the statement of accounts prepared by the authority; 
b) inspect and make copies of any report, other than an immediate report, made to the body by 

the auditors; 
c) requires copies of any such statement or report to be supplied to the elector on payment of a 

reasonable sum for each copy; 
d) inspect any document prepared by the authority or available to it as set out in subsection 1 

Section 25 of the LAAA 2014 at all reasonable times and without payment    

3. The statement of accounts is available for inspection by any local government elector for the Mid 
Sussex District area at the Council’s offices at Oaklands, Oaklands Road, Haywards Heath, West 
Sussex, RH16 1SS between the hours of 9.00 am and 4.00 pm Monday to Friday. 

4. The Statement of Accounts is available on the Council’s website, Finance Reports, Year End 
Accounts Reports page, Statement of Accounts 2016-17. 

 
Dated:  29 September 2017 
 
P J Stuart  
Head Of Corporate Services 
Mid Sussex District Council 
Oaklands 
Oaklands Road 
Haywards Heath 
RH16 1SS 
Telephone: 01444 477315  
e-mail: peter.stuart@midsussex.gov.uk  

 


